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Report on a “One Day Webinar on Data Structures and Its Applications”  

(11th August 2020) 

Lakireddy Bali Reddy College of Engineering (A) has organized a “One day Webinar on Data Structures 

and Its Applications” on 11th August 2020. This webinar was organized by Departments of CSE and IT in 

association with LBRCE-CSI Brach. We have received an overwhelming response with more than 300 

registrations. Out of them, we have shortlisted only 157 participants. Students from Various institutes 

from all over India have attended this Webinar. 

Date: 11/08/2020 

No. of Registrations: 157 

Inauguration: 

Webinar was inaugurated on 11/08/2020 by Dr. D. Veeraiah, Professor and HOD, CSE Department and 

Convener of FDP. Dr. S Naganjaneyulu, Professor, LBRCE-CSI Student branch counselor, introduced 

the resource person Mr. T. Udaya Kumar. 

In his Inaugural Speech, Dr. D. Veeraiah, HoD CSE Department gave his insights about the significance 

of knowledge on Applications of Data Structures 

 

Inauguration Speech by  

Dr. D Veeraiah, HOD, Department of CSE 
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Presentation by resource person Sri. T. Udaya Kumar 

Valedictory Session: 

On the Valedictory Session, Dr. D. Veeraiah, Professor and HOD, CSE Department and Convener of 

Webinar Joined the session along with Recourse Person Mr. T. Udaya Kumar and CSI Student Branch 

Counselor Dr. S Naganjaneyulu, Professor, IT Department. 

At the end of the valedictory session, vote of thanks was given by Dr. S Naganjaneyulu, in which he has 

been paid his gratitude towards all the participants. He also expressed the gratitude to the Resource Person. 

Nevertheless, he expressed his sincere thanks to Sri. G. Srinivasa Reddy, President, Dr. K. Appa Rao 

Principal and Dr. D. Veeraiah, HOD, CSE Department and Dr. B. Srinivasa Rao, HOD, IT Department. 

“We are highly thankful to the Management, Principal and Head of the Department for giving us an 

opportunity to organize this Webinar and hope we will find the support in future also for organizing such 

kind of activities.” 

Feedback from the Participants: 

The feedback of the participants was very positive and motivational for the organizers. The participants 

felt very happy for conducting this Webinar. They said that, this program was very useful and helpful for 

them in their Future studies. All the participants appreciated the sessions by our Resource Person and the 

arrangements made by the organizers. They expressed their satisfaction about the quality of video and 

audio streaming in online. 
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